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Senator Rhiannon (Written) asked: 
 
Was there a tender process for the provision of services on Nauru and Manus Island 
by Save the Children? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Save the Children was engaged by the Department for the provision of services on 
Nauru and Manus Island through a limited tender process in line with the 
Commonwealth Procurement Rules (CPRs) and as listed on AusTender. 


